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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     November 2, 2022 
 

Fargo serious injury crash – November 2 - Update 
 
What:    Serious injury crash   
Where:    40th Avenue S/66th Street S, Fargo 
When:    Around 3:30 p.m. CT 
Road Conditions:   Good, dry concrete 
Weather Conditions:  Sunny, breezy  
Crash Involvement:  Vehicle vs. Vehicle 
Type of Crash:   Angle 
Agencies Involved:  Fargo PD, West Fargo PD, NDHP, FM Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:   2008 Ford Edge 
Driver No. 1:  15 YOA female; Fargo, ND; No injuries 
Restraints:   Seat belt in use 
Charges:    Pending investigation 

 
Passenger No. 1:   Juvenile female; No injuries 
Restraints:   Seat belt in use 

 
   Passenger No. 2:   Juvenile female; No injuries 

Restraints:   Seat belt in use 
 

Vehicle No. 2:   2012 Suzuki motorcycle 
Driver No. 2:  Jake Krumm, 18 YOA male; West Fargo, ND; Serious, life-

threatening injuries 
Restraints:   Helmet in use 
Charges:    Pending investigation 

 
 
NARRATIVE:   The motorcycle was traveling eastbound on 40th Avenue S while 
the SUV turning left to go from 66th Street S to go west on 40th Avenue S.  The motorcycle 
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struck the front left corner of the SUV.  Krumm was thrown from the vehicle and landed in the 
roadway.  He was transported to a local hospital for serious, life-threatening injuries.  The 
names of the juvenile driver and passengers will not be released.   
 
The crash remains under investigation by the ND Highway Patrol.   
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Adam Malafa (701) 328-2447                                                                                                                            
ammalafa@nd.gov  

     
 


